
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Next Step Counseling Services, LLC is currently hiring for a Mental Health Therapist to provide outpatient 

counseling services in our Elizabethtown office. 

 

Qualified applicants will have a Master’s Degree in Human Services or a related field (social work, psychology, 

marriage & family counseling, mental health counseling, etc.) and must be a Licensed Mental Health Professional. 

 

If interested, please submit resumes to thenextstep@windstream.net or contact  

Jenafier Carroll, LPCC-S, LCADC, Executive Director at 270-765-2335. 
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